
                                

 

Bulletin W/B 18th Sept 
L6Aand U6A tidying this week!   

 

Events this week: 

Day Event(s) 

Monday  Sixth Form talk Digital Green House– Hall 10:15 

Parent meeting – Sri Lanka trip17:30 The Leaf Centre  

Tuesday  Tutor time 

Oxford Uni talk – St James 1830 

Wednesday  House meetings – see screens for location of your House 

U6 Parent-tutor meetings 

Remove Social Evening – If you would like to help see Kirsty Hart 

ASAP! 

Thursday PTA Coffee Morning for L6 and U6 parents –8am The Core 

Full school assembly  

Winchester Uni PS checking (See Careers notices below) 

 

Friday Sixth Form one-to-ones with tutor 

 

I sincerely hope you enjoyed your first week back at College.  I have had a great week meeting the 

new Lower Sixth.  I am getting there with names…please forgive me if I make mistakes!   

It was great to meet and speak to so many parents on Wednesday at L6 Parents’ Eve and I hope your 

parents found it informative.  Slides from the evening can be found by visiting 

http://www.ladiescollege.com/media/75603/Sixth-Form-Parents-Info-Eve-2017.pdf 

 

A few other notices: 

Mandarin 

If you are interested in learning Mandarin please see Mr Barnes by 4pm MONDAY 

 

Uniform 

Jewellery and earrings.  No more than one earrings in each lobe please.  You will be asked to remove any 

more.  Please familiarise yourself with the uniform rules in the Sixth Form Handbook.   

 

Off-Site list 

Please find some time to speak to your tutor this week to highlight when you are offsite EC, Music lessons 

etc. We always like to be 100% sure we know where you are all of the time in case of emergency! 

 

I know you are all super eager….and I LOVE IT!.....Prefect positions will be advertised at the 

beginning of next week! 

 

Useful upcoming dates new to the calendar: 

Principals’ Lecture 16th November – LC 19:00 Attendance is Compulsory 

http://www.ladiescollege.com/media/75603/Sixth-Form-Parents-Info-Eve-2017.pdf


                                

 

 

 

 

Careers notices for W/B 18th September 2017  

 Lower 6  

 Monday 18th September at 10.30 = Big Think Event Talk. Location = Leaf Centre  

Tuesday 19th September 6.30pm = Oxford Talk = St James (Dorey room)  

Thursday 5th October 6pm – 7.45pm Combined Colleges Careers Convention -– this is a compulsory event 

from 6-6.45pm. If you are unable to attend for any reason please see Miss Dudin.  

Upper 6  

 Monday 18th September at 10.30 = Big Think Event Talk. Location = Leaf Centre  

Tuesday 19th September 6.30pm = Oxford Talk = St James (Dorey room)  

Thursday 21st September 11-1.30 = Personal statement checking by Alison from Winchester Uni. Please 

sign up for an appropriate slot!  

Friday 29th September at 10.30 = Jane Underdown from GSCCA. Location = Upper 6 room  

 Predicted grades – please REMEMBER to find time to discuss your predicted grade with your subject 

staff.  

If you are needing to do an admissions test e.g. BMAT then please make sure Miss Dudin has the details by 

the end of the week - (I will be asking you in Careers lessons)  

 Don't forget as soon as you have done your personal statement hand it in to Mrs Chilton in the office. Your 

personal statement does not have to be completely final but it should be close to being your final draft. 

Once you have handed this in your referee should request to see you about your reference.   

  

PwC - Higher Apprenticeship School Leaver Programme.   For more Information on our School Leaver 

career path with PwC come along to our Insight Day on Thursday 12th October 2017 at the PwC Office, 

PO Box 321, Royal Bank Place, 1 Glategny Esplanade, St Peter Port.     

The Insight day   



                                

 

Our Higher Apprenticeship Insight day will be held at our office on Thursday 12 October 2017 at 3.00pm 

and is expected to run for approximately 2 hours.    

It will help you get a clear understanding of the range of career opportunities available within PwC in the 

Channel Islands.  PwC staff at all levels, from trainee to director will be there to talk to you and answer all 

your questions, whether about office life, the work we do or their personal career path. There will be plenty 

of opportunity for interaction. It's a great opportunity to get a real feel for what life as an accountant, and 

working with us, would be like.   

If you want to attend, you just need to register by contacting your careers teacher and Fiona Gibson on 

o1481 752152 or fiona.gibson@pwc.com.  

The Application process   

You can start the application process by completing the on-line application form, please refer to 

http://www.pwc.com/jg/en/careers/students/higher-apprenticeship-a-level-school-leavers.htmll.   

 


